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Report to Overview Select Committee – 29 January 2019

Name of Meeting: West Sussex County Council’s Health & Adult 
Social Care Select Committee (HASC)

Date of Meetings: 12 December 2018 
Report by: Cllr George Blampied – The Council’s 

Nominated Representative
Relevant Cabinet Member: Cllr Mike Clayden – Cabinet Member for 

Community Wellbeing

The main agenda involved the Housing related Support Agreement which has 
been discussed previously and had been adjourned to today’s meeting.

The County Council is proposing a reduction in money available to this 
programme by £1.7m in 18/19 and a further reduction in 19/20. It was 
generally thought by many of the stakeholders and service users to be a bad 
idea which would lead to hardship across West Sussex.

A paper regarding Housing Related Support was submitted by the District and 
Borough Councils headed by Nigel Lynn, CEO of Arun. After much discussion 
several recommendations were agreed amongst which was an extension to 
the current commissioned services of 12 months until March 2020.

This will enable all parties to assess the impacts on the local communities of 
the budgetary proposals.

It was agreed that a task force be set up by all representatives to look at how 
to seek joint efficiencies, re-model provision and identify alternative funding 
streams.


